
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Meet True Mother in Las Vegas for Sunday Service, January 19 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
January 11, 2025 
 

 
 
Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,  
 
Hello! 
 
Our True Mother is here in America and beautiful photos were shared with us about her meeting with 
leaders and young members at East Garden.  
 
Another opportunity to meet True Mother just opened up. Everyone is invited to come to Las Vegas on 
Sunday, January 19th as True Mother joins the Special National Sunday Service. Also, young people and 
new members are invited to join the Rise Up workshop on January 17th and 18th in Las Vegas. Please let 
me know if anyone is interested. Registration is still open until Monday, January 13th. 
 
Locally, we continue to offer devotions in the Cheon Shim Won here in Seattle to support our True 
Mother's providential work. Please join us. 
 
In the coming weeks we will restart our Peace Starts With Me programs and education workshop. Watch 
out for announcements about this. 
 
We offer our condolences to the family of Manae Pisano Motoi as her father Dario Pisano ascended to the 
spirit world on January 10th. Please sign up to pray for his peaceful and victorious ascension. 
 
Lastly, the sale of Windermere property is still on the way. Let us pray that we can close soon. 
 
Heavenly blessings! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo  
Seattle Family Church Pastor  
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@gmail.com 
 
 


